
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To our friends at Running Brooke, 
 
The Hume Springs Citizens Association would like to thank you for helping make our 2016 National Night 
Out a huge success!   
 
On August 2, approximately 200 members of our community came together to enjoy a cook-out, talk to 
neighbors, play games and raffles, listen to music, and meet public servants and VIPs.  Your generous 
contribution to Hume Springs Park last year helped create a fantastic venue for our neighborhood to 
enjoy at National Night Out and many other times throughout the year. 
 
We are very grateful to you for supporting our community! 
 
Sincerely, 

The Hume Springs  

Citizens Association 
 Contact HSCA.President@gmail.com 
 

*** For more pictures of the event please visit our Facebook page: 
 https://www.facebook.com/HumeSprings *** 
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